
 

 

 

 

Dear Red Raider Family,  

Today, we celebrate the 100th birthday of Texas Tech University. 

Our people have made Texas Tech a special place for generations 

of Red Raiders, and on our foundation of shared values and 

accomplishments, we have even greater aspirations for the future.    

Our university has grown as our state has grown, fueled by loyal 

Texans, and joined by families coming to our state from across the 

country and around the world. We are blessed to have resources 

that allow us to recruit and support a diverse, world-class faculty and 

student body.  

We have an obligation to support our students, faculty, and staff, 

and we have an obligation, as a state institution, to make a 

difference for Texas and Texans. We take these responsibilities very 

seriously.  

Soon, the Provost and I will be hosting a series of conversations to 

hear about the issues impacting our community.  

Each of us contributed to a first century of amazing 

accomplishments, and together, we will continue to strive for 

excellence in our next one hundred years and beyond. 

 

 

Lawrence Schovanec 

President, Texas Tech University 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/

